Caroline Hansen

From: Next Step Nursery <janetbeales@nextstepnursery.co.uk>
Sent: 30 May 2019 14:13

To: Caroline Hansen

Subject: Re: Plot CR37

Thank you for the offer Caroline but as | said it’s not secure like the orchard so we would be rather
vulnerable. | meant to say also that the fence along the path by the allotment is falling down, in fact is
completely out of the ground in places and pushing against our inner fence. It’s just as bad along the edge
of the orchard. The path is used continually by students from Warden Park and you cannot stop children
larking and falling about which is why the fence gets damaged.

The council really should consider putting in a more substantial fence than chestnut fencing, it will be cost
saving in the long run. The fence along the edge of the Play meadow is disintegrating but it has been there
to my knowledge for over 20 years.

| did send a an e-mail some time ago to the Chairman of the council but didn’t get a reply.

Kind regards

Janet

From: Caroline Hansen
Sent: 30 May 2019 12:19
To: Next Step Nursery
Subject: Plot CR37

Dear Janet,

Plot CR37 has become available as the tenant has recently decided to terminate her agreement. | attach a plan for
ease of reference.

| was wondering whether Next Step Nursery would be interested in this plot as an additional grass area for the
children.

| look forward to hearing from you.
Kind regards,

Caroline Hansen
Assistant Clerk to Cuckfield Parish Council

Caroline.hansen@cuckfield.gov.uk

Tel: 01444 454276

Office Hours: Monday to Friday 10am — 3.00pm
www.cuckfield.gov.uk




